

From: Laura Pipitone [mailto:lauralpipitone@gmail.com]

Sent: Wednesday, June 29, 2016 5:03 PM

To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov>

Subject: Case #16-0253-GA-BTX

I am writing to record my opposition to the Central Corridor Gas Pipeline Extension Project. After reviewing the information from Duke's public meetings I am even more convinced this project would pose a serious threat to the safety of the citizens of Cincinnati and Hamilton County. Duke can give no justification of why it needs a pipeline that can serve 2,000,000 households when it presently serves less than 500,000. Where is this extra supply going? What is the hidden agenda? And even if there is justification for the pipeline, why did the computer model used to pick these routes not value proximity to homes, schools and hospitals as a route to be avoided? Why are no routes suggested that lie in rural areas? It is my belief these questions need to be posed and answered. Considering the catastrophic outcomes which have occurred in gas pipeline explosions, for the safety of the citizens of Ohio, this project as presently proposed needs to be rejected.

Thank you, Laura L. Pipitone 4141 Jora Lane Cincinnati, OH 45209

(912) 844-2619

ZOTE JUN 3U PRI IZ:

2016 JUN 30 PM 12: 30